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A report on Bird Watching Program at IFB, Hyderabad.

The Institute of Forest Biodiversity organized a bird watching program in IFB-
Campus, Hyderabad with the Deccan Birders organization. Dr. Ratnaker Jauhari, IFS,
Director, IFB, Shri. Vinod Kumar, Sc-B & Ms. Ruby Patel, Sc-B, and staff of IFB,
Hyderabad were present in this program. The Seven-member team included former
secretary Deccan Birders Shri. M. Shafaat Ullah, Present secretary Smt. A. Surekha, Dr.
Samuel Sukumar, Shri. B.D. Chowdhary, Smt. Shika Chowdary, Dr. Jayati Mitra, and
Shri. Ajit Kumar is represented by the Deccan Birders organization. The primary

objective of this program is to spread the message of bird conservation.

Smt. A. Surekha, Present secretary, Deccan Birders spotted out different bird species
in the IFB-Campus, Hyderabad. The team also shared the information regarding the plants
which attracts birds, different seasons, basic steps for bird’s identification, butterflies,

photography techniques and suitable climate for Bird watching, etc.

The overall program is coordinated by Shri. E. Manikanta Reddy, Technician & Shri.

M. Sagar, Technician, Extension Division.
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Glimpses of the programme

Dr. RatmakerJauhari, IF
Director




